
Livonia Public Schools
Elementary Programs & District Services

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: William Green, Director of Elementary Programs & District Services

Date: February 10, 2025

Subject: Limited Out of District Schools of Choice for 2025-2026

I would like to request adding the agenda item, Limited Schools of Choice for the 
2025-2026 school year, to the February 10, 2025, Committee of the Whole meeting 
so the Board of Education may consider the following:

• Limited Schools of Choice is the option for open enrollment, on a specified 
limited basis, to students who reside outside of the boundaries of Livonia 
Public Schools. Sections 105 and 105c specify we may accept students from 
within Wayne County and contiguous ISDs (Macomb, Monroe, Oakland, and 
Washtenaw). 

Recommended considerations 2025-2026:

• Open 50 seats for K-6
Revenue Enhancement $500,000.
If approved the application window would be from March 1– March 31, 2025.

• We will accept applications for our traditional schools, Niji-Iro Japanese 
Immersion program and Webster’s Academically Gifted and Talented (ACAT) 
program. Please note that Niji-Iro and Webster ACAT have additional testing 
requirements. The application window if approved would be from March 1-
March 31, 2025.

• A taped lottery (where necessary) will take place on April 11, 2025.

   

Thank you.

WG/ch


